
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com

October 15, 2021 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re:  Amended Petition for an Accounting Order for Costs Associated with the COVID-19 
Public Health Emergency – UG-200479 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed for electronic filing with the Commission is Cascade’s Amended Petition for an Order 
Authorizing Deferral of Costs and Benefits Associated with COVID-19 Public Health Emergency. 

The purpose of this filing and amendment is to ask for authorization to raise the COVID-19 bill 
assistance funding threshold by an additional 0.5% of retail revenues to an overall 1.5% funding 
level. 

If additional information is required to facilitate Staff’s review, please contact either Chris 
Mickelson at (509) 734-4549, or myself at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/  Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
lori.blattner@intgas.com 

Attachments: 

UG-200479-CNGC-Amended-Petition-10-15-21.pdf 
UG-200479-CNGC-Legislative-Trf-10-15-21.pdf 
UG-200479-CNGC-Trf-10-15-21.pdf 
UG-200479-CNGC-LSN-10-15-21.pdf 
UG-200479-CNGC-COS-10-12-21.pdf 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

10/15/21   10:29

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N

UG-210145


